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Our Vision 

A safe learning environment where students are empowered: with the skills to question; the desire to 
improve; the will to persevere and develop resilience; to inspire each other to be the best they can be. 

 
ENGAGE                    EXPERIENCE                    EMPOWER 

Forrest 1453 pts 

Gillam  1411 pts 

Seville 1083 pts 

Congratulations to our 2018 Champions! 

 

Year 3  Champion Girl:   Witness Rukundo R/up   Ameliyah Seelander 

      Champion Boy:   James Ellement R/up   K’Pru Plah Moo 

 

Year 4  Champion Girl:   Cassie Matthews R/up   Grace Gorman 

     Champion Boy:   Max Colman  R/up   Airus Awisan  

 

Year 5   Champion Girl:   Kiara Collis  R/up  Dejah Lock Tata 

      Champion Boy:   Tonga Taumalolo R/up   Josh Grannells 

 

Year 6  Champion Girl:   Irene Togba  R/up   Kendrayah Papertalk 

      Champion Boy:   Kieron Ross  R/up   Seth Bilski 



Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

17 September 18 Sport CARNIVAL 19 20 21 

 

Muffin & Milo Monday 
$2 at recess 

 
“Dress Like a Farmer” 

Day Gold Coin 
Donation for our 

Farmers 

 
 

Uniform Shop Open  
8.30am – 9.00am 

 

 

School Banking 
8.30am] 

 
 

Attendance Reward 
Movie Expericne 

Friday Pie Day  
$4 with drink 

 
Room 2 Assembly 

 
 

  School Returns for Term 4 on WEDNESDAY, 10 October 

The staff at Grovelands Primary School would like to thank 
the team at Tidy Up for their donations to our Loose Parts 
Project.  The students in the Lower Primary will soon be 
able to start using these items. 
Adding loose parts to our play areas will be an inexpensive 
and effective way to increase our student’s creative play 
and experimentation.  
 
In addition, we would like to thank 
Dennis at Tyre Power on Champion 
Drive for his contribution to our Loose 
Parts project. 

Our Giggling Munchkins Playgroup would like to thank the Kelmscott 
Agricultural Society for their kind donation of Family Passes to this year’s 
Kelmscott Show.  Tickets are on sale this week before and after school. 

Have a safe and happy holiday.   
See you in Term 4 on 
Wednesday, 10  October. 


